
From: Thomson, Lisa <thomsola@dhec.sc.gov>
To: Darra ColemanDarra.Coleman@llr.sc.gov
CC: Melina MannMelina.Mann@llr.sc.gov

Taylor, Richelerichele.taylor@llr.sc.gov
Frick, Christiefrickcj@dhec.sc.gov
Goldsby, Sarasgoldsby@daodas.sc.gov
Pisarik, HollyHollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov

Date: 8/8/2016 5:34:17 PM
Subject: Re: Girl Power Lunch Celebration?

I would love to join and celebrate the recent events but I'll be doing a presentation at the DEA 
diversion conference in Hilton Head on that day. ��
 

Sent from my iPhone

On Aug 8, 2016, at 5:27 PM, Darra Coleman <Darra.Coleman@llr.sc.gov> wrote:
 

Ladies,
 
The Lord is richly blessing us and we need to celebrate all the positive transitions happening around us! Can you 
please look at your calendars to see if we can make lunch work next Monday, August 15, 2016? Several of us will 
be together at DHEC for a meeting that starts at 10 AM, so maybe we can aim for 11:45 or noon downtown? I 
have already confirmed that Sara and Christie are available.  ;0)
 
Richele, if you are available, think Emily would like to join the Girl Power lovefest?
 
I hope that you all can make it!
 
Darra
 
Darra James Coleman
Chief Advice Counsel
South Carolina Department of Labor, Licensing & Regulation
110 Centerview Drive
Post Office Box 11329
Columbia, South Carolina 29211-1329
 
(O) (803) 896-4835
(M) (803) 730-6197
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